

SWS December In-Person Meeting Saturday, December 9th

Inbox Search for all messages with label Inbox Remove label Inbox from this conversation



SWS <spokanewatercolor@send.mailchimpapp.com>

Mon, Jan 29, 1:59 PM (10 days ago)

New News!

We are pleased to announce the addition of Trish Taylor to the Board of Directors. Trish is a talented artist who brings skill and enthusiasm to the Board. She has volunteered to help with the newsletter and advertising. Check out the January 29th issue of Brushstrokes.

To download the newsletter and/or the demo photo and drawing for our Feb 17th in person meeting, click the links below:

Brushstrokes-pg1; Brushstrokes-pg2; Lisa Hill Demo photo; Lisa Hill drawing